
Today Odie visited the library at North Dakota Vision Services/School for the 

Blind. He was lucky because this week we have middle schoolers visiting us! They 

are from all over North Dakota but are here for the week learning new tips and 

tricks to learn better and live a more independent life. 

 

 

Edward read a story to Odie in braille. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Derek read a book in large print. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the students listened to a Talking Book with Odie. 

 

Thanks, Odie, for visiting NDVS/SB!  


